
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

@fife.gov.uk> 
06 September 2018 16:27 

[EXTERNAL] Information Request (FCIR: 23611) 

This message originated from outside your organisation 

Dear

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION (SCOTLAND) ACT 2002 - REQUEST FOR INFORMATION 
YOUR REF:
CARE HOM  REGISTERED WITH THE CARE INSPECTORATE 

I refer to your information request dated and received 30th August 2018, our ref: 23611. 

Please find Fife Council's response below. 

In Fife privately funded care home residents who are in Local Authority Care Homes are all charged the same rate 
regardless of which particular care home it is. The charge to the individual is £780 per week. This charge is made up 
of the weekly unit cost of £954 per week less a Free Personal Care allowance of £174. 

I trust this meets your requirements. 

If you are not satisfied with the way we have handled your request, you have the right to request a review of the 
decision. Please write to: Head of Legal Services, Finance & Corporate Services, Fife House, North Street, Glenrothes, 
KY7 SLT or e-mail to info.review@fife.gov.uk. The law provides for you to make this request up to 60 working days 
from when we received your enquiry or 40 working days from when you receive this correspondence whichever is the 
later date. Where the outcome of the review fails to resolve the matter to your complete satisfaction you have the 
right to apply to the Scottish Information Commissioner for a decision.www.itspublicknowledge.info/Appeal 

Fife Council will consider and seek to resolve any request to the Head of Legal Services that falls outside these time 
scales. 

Yours sincerely, 
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